## Dragon, Karen E.

From: Dennis Ottey [dottey@safetytechint.com]

Tuesday, October 25, 2005 2:37 PM Sent:

To: **NIOSH Docket Office** 

Subject: Next meeting

Hello Mr. Taft,

I do not believe we have met. I am Dennis Ottey, Director of Business Development for SafetyTech International Inc. (formerly Micronel Safety). I will be attending NIOSH meetings in the future and want to stay as up to date as possible on NIOSH progress related to PAPR standards. Perhaps we will get chance to meet in the near future, as I will be visiting NIOSH at the end of this month for another meeting.

I am writing today to see if you can confirm a meeting on CBRN PAPRs. I heard thru the rumor mill that one may be planned for

Can you please provide any information you may have related to this meeting?

Thanks much,

## Dennis B. Ottey

Director of Business Development

SafetyTech International 5703 Industrial Lane Frederick, MD 21704 Ph: 888-744-6462 x 106

Fax: 301-744-6462 Cell: 301-606-8989